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No prescriptions may be transmitted by means of an electronic prescription transmission 
system or computerized prescriber order entry system that converts the prescription or order 
into a computer-generated fax or scanned image [see OAC 4729:5-3-11 (C)].  
 
This prohibition does not apply to the following (applies to non-controlled prescriptions 
ONLY):  
 
 A board-approved third-party intermediary* if the conversion is necessitated by a 

temporary telecommunication outage of the intermediary or receiving pharmacy; or  
 
 A board-approved system for the transmission of non-controlled prescriptions that 

converts the prescription into a computer-generated fax or scanned image if 
transmitted within a closed system.      

 
*The following third-party intermediaries have been approved by the Board:  
 
 Surescripts (Approved 12/11/2017)  
 eRx Network (Approved 2/7/2018)  
 WENO Exchange (Approved 11/6/2019) 

 
If you are a third-party intermediary or closed system seeking Board approval, please contact 
the Ohio Board of Pharmacy via email: contact@pharmacy.ohio.gov.  

https://codes.ohio.gov/ohio-administrative-code/rule-4729:5-3-11
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